

Aspirations Campus Ruskin Road, Banbury, OX16 9HY Tel: 01295 257942 Email: office@futures-aspirations.org www.futuresbanbury.org

Miss Sylvia Thomas – Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus

07 December 2020

Dear Parent / Carer

We had a couple of good weeks without any positive tests for students or staff which was amazing and testament to the whole community working to bring down Covid in the town. We have still only had one member of staff actually catch the illness. Unfortunately, the Y12 cohort are now having to self-isolate for the next two weeks due to a positive result in that year group but they will follow their usual timetable online.

We will be drawing a very successful term to a close on Thursday 17th December so no students are required in school on Friday 18th December. Please note that children will be in school all day on Thursday 17th which will also be a Christmas Jumper day. On the Friday staff will continue to look at a whole school review of the behaviour regulation policy and the ongoing work we are doing to become a recognised National Nurturing School within the next year or so.

Please make sure that you are ordering food on School Gateway, especially if you are a family who are entitled to FSM. The pilot of breaktime food has demonstrated that there is not enough demand at the moment to continue the service after Christmas. Therefore, from January we will only be providing lunches at 1.30.

I will be writing to you again next week with details about the first week of term. We are monitoring Covid numbers very carefully in Cherwell in the hope that we can review our staggered starts and ends again.

Yours faithfully

Miss Sylvia Thomas Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus





Managing Director: Steve Kenning